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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

14th November 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer (Year 5) 

 

Invitation to the Year 5 Remembrance Afternoon on Friday 29th November 2024 at 1.30–2.30 pm (approx.) 

 

We would like to invite parents/carers of Year 5 children to a ‘Remembrance Afternoon’ of War Songs and 

Poetry on Friday 29th November from 1.30 pm onwards in the Great Hall! 

 

For your entertainment, the Year 5 children will be performing War songs and reciting poetry they have 

created.  We would like the children to dress in their Evacuee clothes (they will be able to get changed 

in their classrooms straight after lunch so could they please bring their change of clothes in a named 

carrier bag on the Friday morning).   

 

Due to limited space, there will be a maximum of two adult guests per child.  The afternoon will take place 

in our Great Hall.  If you would like to attend, please complete the reply slip overleaf and return it to 

school by Tuesday 26th November. 

 

Our Remembrance Afternoon will finish at 2.30 pm (approx.) and collection will be as normal at the end of 

the school day, not at the end of the ‘Remembrance Afternoon’.  We look forward to seeing you there! 

 

As the PTA Christmas Fair is the following day, Saturday 30th November, setting up of the Fair (tables 

etc) in the Great Hall will take place immediately after the Year 5 ‘Remembrance Afternoon’, therefore 

we would be grateful of any help with this if you are able to stay.  Thank you. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Hannah Stephenson 

Head Teacher 

 

On behalf of the Year 5 Team 

 

 

 

 

PTO 
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www.swanlandschool.co.uk 

 

Invitation to the Year 5 Remembrance Afternoon – Friday 29th November 2024 at 1.30 pm 

(Please return this slip by Tuesday 26th November – thank you.) 

 

 

Child’s Name:   Class:   

 

 

    □ I/We will not be attending the Year 5 Remembrance Afternoon  
 

 □ I/We will be attending the Year 5 Remembrance Afternoon, please can we have   seats (2 max) 
 

□ I/We will be able to stay and help set up the Christmas Fair (from 2.30 pm approx.)  

 

 

Name of Guest(s) (please print):     

 

 

     

 


